
From: Steve Birdwell <sbirdwell@seapines.com>
To: LeMoine, LeighLeighLeMoine@gov.sc.gov
CC: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Jackdonnabrink@aol.comJackdonnabrink@aol.com
Date: 6/30/2013 10:18:20 PM

Subject: Re: Sea Pines Dredging
Attachments: image001.gif

image002.gif

Leigh- that date will be fine. We'll work out the details with you and Katherine.

Steve

Sent from my iPhone

On Jun 30, 2013, at 9:31 PM, "LeMoine, Leigh" <LeighLeMoine@gov.sc.gov> wrote:

Hi Steve- could we do Wednesday, July 17th at 2:00 PM?

Thanks,
Leigh

From: Steve Birdwell [mailto:sbirdwell@seapines.com]
Sent: Sunday, June 30, 2013 9:52 AM
To: LeMoine, Leigh; Veldran, Katherine
Cc: Jackdonnabrink@aol.com
Subject: RE: Sea Pines Dredging

Leigh-

We're pleased to host this event with Governor Haley and we are excited to move forward with our dredging 
project. The best dates for us are July 17 and 19.

We will coordinate the location and set-up with as soon as a date is confirmed.

Thanks,

Steve
<image001.gif> Steven P. Birdwell 

President
Phone 843.842.1419
sbirdwell@seapines.com
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From: LeMoine, Leigh [mailto:LeighLeMoine@gov.sc.gov] 
Sent: Saturday, June 29, 2013 9:56 AM 
To: Steve Birdwell; Veldran, Katherine 
Subject: RE: Sea Pines Dredging

Hi Steve, we'd like to join with you in doing an event for the Sea Pines Dredging. July is regrettably a difficult
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month with travel schedules -  however, would one of the dates below work?

Wednesday, July 17th - late morning/afternoon
Friday, July 19th -  afternoon
Thursday, August 1st -  late morning/afternoon

Please let me know at your convenience. We look forward to discussing this opportunity with you.

Sincerely,
Leigh LeMoine

Leigh LeMoine
Office of Governor Nikki Haley
(803) 734-5151

From: Steve Birdwell [mailto:sbirdwell@seapines.com]
Sent: Thursday, June 27, 2013 9:00 AM
To: LeMoine, Leigh; Veldran, Katherine
Subject: Sea Pines Dredging

Leigh and Katherine,

I wanted to let you both know that the Army Corps of Engineers issued their permit yesterday which will now 
allow our dredging project to move forward this fall. And as you already know, SC DHEC issued the state permit 
in late April. So our project is ready to move forward.

We greatly appreciate Governor Haley's support and involvement, and we are excited to get Harbour Town 
Yacht Basin and other waterways in Sea Pines dredged.

Thanks again for all of your help.

Steve
<image001.gif> Steven P. Birdwell

President
Phone 843.842.1419
sbirdwell@seapines.com
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From: LeMoine, Leigh [mailto:LeighLeMoine@gov.sc.gov]
Sent: Tuesday, May 14, 2013 10:12 AM
To: Steve Birdwell
Subject: Governor Haley

Dear Mr. Birdwell,

Thank you for your assistance in scheduling the event at Sea Pines. My contact information is as follows: 

Leigh LeMoine
Email: leighlemoine@gov.sc.gov
Telephone: (803) 734-5151

Sincerely,
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Leigh LeMoine

Leigh LeMoine
Office of Governor Nikki Haley 
(803) 734-5151
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